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Ambassador Okada visits the Carenage Fishing Centre 

 

On September 5, His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, visited the Carenage 

Fishing Centre on the Western Main Road. Mr. Terrence Beepath, Senior Project Manager, 

UDeCOTT, briefed Ambassador Okada and Mrs. Okada on its development concept. The 

Fishing Centre is expected to provide fresh local catch through retail and wholesale outlets. 

At the project site, Ambassador Okada was met by Mr. Frank Barnes, CEO of UDeCOTT. 
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(From right to left) Mrs. Mari Okada, Ambassador Mitsuhiko Okada, Mr. Frank Barnes, CEO of 

UDeCOTT, Mr. Terrence Beepath, Senior Project Manager of UDeCOTT, Mr.Kevern Jameson 
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